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The proposed changes to the Alaska Roadless Rule will result in the permanent loss of a unique environment in

the Tongass National Forest. This old growth boreal rainforest serves a vital function for the environment which

we all share, much greater than any temporary profits that would be made by extraction of its timber and other

natural resources.

 

Please reconsider this proposal and keep the Tongass wild and free!

 

Thank you,

 

Laurence Buxbaum
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